Hartsville Museum Annual Report

2016

2,833 visitors toured the museum between January 1°* and October 26™. 27,511 people
visited the museum’s Facebook and website page during the same time period.

Two SC Governor’s School for Science and Math students completed year-long
internships in May 2016 that began in September 2015.

The museum prepared and installed three off-site exhibits for community events:
Darlington County Dancing with the Stars, Mantissa Inn and Hartsville Tourism.

Museum Director Kathy Dunlap spoke at several service clubs and assisted with the
planting of the triangle flower bed across from Kalmia Gardens and the day lily bed at
Burry Park.

Andrea Powell joined the museum staff as Museum Manager in August. The collections
department and artifact record keeping is up-to-date.

The two wrought iron lamp posts, circa 1929, at the entrance to the museum building
were rewired and are once again operational.

The Museum Commission voted to proceed with getting bids on Phase Il (Completion)
of the ETC project, renovations on the Messenger building. Robert Goodson and Finance
Director Shannon Morrison oversaw the bidding process.



